
 
 

Monday 26 October 2020 

 
 

Citizen of the Year Awards — 2021 nominations  
open Monday 26 October 

 
Don’t miss this opportunity to nominate and reward an individual member of our community or a community 
group/organisation that makes you proud. 
 
Nominations for Citizen of the Year, Young Citizen of the Year and Community Group of the Year 2021 open on Monday 
26 October. 
 
The Awards provide the opportunity to recognise the commitment and contribution of people and community 
groups that have made a difference to our local community and who have demonstrated a significant contribution to 
Glen Eira.  
 
Nomination forms and the selection criteria can be found online at www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/who-makes-you-proud 
 
Nominations close 5pm on Friday 5 February 2021.  
 
The Awards will be announced as part of Council’s Volunteer Recognition Program in May 2021. 
 
For further information, contact our Customer Service team on 9524 3333. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries: Amarita Kinnoo 
       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
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